February 15, 2022 Special Meeting

Marcy Yuknavage Conner, Jason Welch, Andrew Creed, Vern Thornburg, Luke Hemmelgarn, Amy Hughes, Melvin Nott and Henry Street for a Special Town Council Meeting. Those present were Steve Hernly, Jim Main, Stephen The Farmland Town Council met on Tuesday, February 15, 2022, at 1:00pm, in the council room at 104 E

Steve called the meeting to order.

Steve asked everyone to stand for the pledge

each bid and announced the amount. The town received 3 bids for the CCMG-2 project. Marcy handed the sealed bids to Steve. Steve opened

Dirt Works - \$299,795.50

Brumbaugh - \$372,180.00

Milestone - \$387,040.00

Jason told the board that they will want a motion and a 2nd to take the bids under advisement. Stephen motioned to take all bids under advisement. Jim 2nd. All Ayes.

they conform to the specs. Luke will take the bids with him and send the recommendation to Marcy who Jason told the board that the bids will need to be reviewed by the engineer and by Jason to make sure will forward to Jason.

did it last year but messed up and did the CUM Fire as if it were a fire territory instead of a volunteer fire Marcy asked the approval from the board to re-establish the CUM Fire Fund. Marcy explained that she board agreed to 1:00pm for the adoption meeting. The board approved. Marcy told the board that she would need an adoption meeting on March 8th. The department. She told the board that DLGF denied the request last year because it was submitted wrong

Steve asked if anyone wanted to say anything. - no comments

Steve closed the meeting at 1:11 pm

Steve Hernly, President - Town Board

arcy Yuknavage, Olerk-Treasure

February 15, 2022

Executive Meeting

special meeting, in the council room at 104 E Henry Street for an Executive Session to meet The Farmland Town Council met on Tuesday, February 15, 2022, directly following the 1:00 Welch, Melvin Nott, and Marcy Yuknavage with a town employee. Those present were Steve Hernly, Jim Main, Stephen Conner, Jason

The Farmland Town Council certifies that discussion with a town employee was the only topic

Jim Main

Steve

Hernly, Preside

Stephen Conner